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Comments: I don't know why this has not been made more publicly known. I live at the foot of Fort Mountain, in

Chatsworth. I hunt, fish, hike, camp and do nature/wildlife/landscape photography all over the Cohutta WMA and

Conasauga Ranger District, and have never heard a word about this until I saw it on facebook, tonight, one day

from the deadline to comment. I cannot think of a single area that needs to be "restored." In fact, the most

beautiful area, here, is the Cohutta Wildlife Refuge, which is untouched by man, other than maintaining trails. But

my other favorite area is the foothills of Fort Mountain, in the Peeples Lake Road area. I cringe at the thought of

that being raped by bulldozing roads and harvesting trees. What happened to "leave no trace?" PLEASE LEAVE

OUR FORESTS ALONE!!!


